
                                                

 

GHRUS/Ph.D. Cell/PhD/Co-Sup/Electronics/18                                              Date:05\07 \2021      

 

 

 

To, 

Dr. Salim A. Chavan 

Principal, Govindrao Wanjari  

College of Engineering & Technology,  

Nagpur 

 
Subject: - Recognition as Ph.D. Co-Supervisor at G H Raisoni University, Saikheda  

Reference: -Your application dated 17/02/2021 

 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to above mentioned subject and the consent of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, G H 

Raisoni University, Saikheda hereby recognize you as a Co-Supervisor for Ph.D. in the subject of 

Electronics Engineering under the Faculty of School of Engineering and Technology as per the 

recommendation of the Ph.D. Cell on 15th June 2021. 

 

Your Recognition No. is GHRUS/Ph.D/Co-Sup./Rec/SE/18/2021 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                  

                                                                  Dr. Shriram Joshi                                                                                                                  

                                                              Registrar 
                                                                                     

                    

 

Copy To 

1. Hon. Vice-chancellor Office 

2. Dean, R&D, GHRU, Saikheda 

3. CoE’s Office, GHRU, Saikheda 

4. Dean, School of Engineering and Technology 

 



                                                

 

 


